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Dea r She i I a : 

February 5, 1981 

We are having continued problems with the spacing left on pub I ications 
sent out from the Provincial that are to be addressed to our membership using 
our addressing system. 

It is necessary to leave space on the last page of each pub I ication of 
approximately the bottom third of the page. Coulq you pass this information 
along to anyone producing material being sent out from the Provincial. 

The last pub I ication we received with a smal I space left in the midd le 
of the front page was difficult for us to address and we received numerous 
complaints from people that could not make out their names. Our arrangement 
is to mai I out information by department and someone there de li vers each issue 
to our members there. 

Thanks for your help in correcting this problem. 

Fraterna I I y, 

Caro le Cameron 
Union Organiser 
AUCE Loca I I 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


